
We will remember them …… despite Covid-19 

 

A notice from the Vicar of Elsenham. 

Sadly, we cannot hold our usual acts of remembrance at the Memorial Gardens 

this year but I and the church family want to encourage you to remember in a 

different way. 

 You are invited to join us for a Zoom service on Sunday 8th November at 

10:30 (details for the link will be found on the Henham, Elsenham and 

Ugley church website). 

This service will consist of a Remembrance Sunday address from Brigadier 

Ian Dobbie, a retired army officer, followed by some prayers for our 

communities, Carver Barracks and service men and women past and 

present. At 11:00 we will hold an act of remembrance by encouraging you 

to come and stand on your door steps to observe a two minute silence. 

We will screen-share a recording of the last post and reveille. 

 

 We also encourage you to make a poppy and display it in your windows or 

front gardens (those of you with children could make a poppy with them). 

 

 Also we and the Parish Council encourage those organisations that usually 

lay wreaths at the Memorial Cross on Armistice Day and on the Saturday 

before Remembrance Sunday to do so at their convenience being careful 

to observe the rules about social distancing. 

 

 


